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    Biologically, transgender is not possible.  No individual, nor doctor for a confused 

individual can change the DNA - chromosomal integrity of a human by removing body 

parts or taking medicines.  Adults should not lie to vulnerable young people who 

because of new hormones are experiencing new feelings and confusion.  Schoos 

should not provide instructional materials, textbooks and library materials which 

suggest DNA changes are possible.      Instead, warnings should be given that 

people engaging in such procedures could become sexually nonfunctional. 


